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It’s easy to save some 
extra cash when you 
bundle all your insurance 
needs with Progressive. 
Plus, enjoy other discounts 
like multi-policy, safe driver, 
and more. Stop in or call 
a local agent for a free 
quote today.

SABATINO INS AGENCY
17 S ROBINSON AVE
PEN ARGYL, PA 18072

610-863-6033
robin@sabatinoins.com

Home insurance is provided and serviced by American Strategic Insurance Corp. and its affiliates. This insurer is not affiliated with Progressive 
and is solely resonsible for claims. Not available in all states. Other insurance provided by Progressive Casualty Ins. Co. & affiliates, Mayfield 
Village, Ohio, and Progressive County Mutual Ins. Co., Austin, Texas. Discounts not available in all states or situations.

“Remembering “the wonderful life” of Todd 
Strohe on his Birthday, June 2!

His smile, his wit, and his love for all of us will 
never be forgotten!”

He will always live on through the many 
memories he left us with! 
We thank God for Todd!
“Always Strohe Strong”

Mom and Dad, Brothers, Children 
and extended Family and Friends

June 21
131st Annual 

Big Time Celebration
July 24th- July 27th, 2024

6pm- 10pm

Food. Fun.
Family.

Tradition

OLMC School
80 Ridge Street

Roseto, PA 

Wednesday & Thursday- Ride Specials
Pasta Specials Nightly

Saturday- Crowning of the Big Time Queen-6:30pm, 
Parade, & Fireworks- 11:45pm

Sunday, July 28th Religious Procession 4pm
Follow us on Facebook for more updates

House Education and the Workforce Committee 
Unanimously Passes Rep. Wild’s EMS Counts Act

This week, the House Education and the 
Workforce Committee unanimously passed 
my bill, the Emergency Medical Services 
(EMS) Counts Act. EMS personnel in our 
community do invaluable work to save lives 
and respond to emergencies, but they can 
struggle to get the resources they need.

Due to an antiquated system for classify-
ing first responders, many firefighters in our 
community who have been trained to pro-
vide EMS care are not technically counted 
as EMS personnel, resulting in inadequate 
resources being designated to support them 
in their critical work. My bill would address 
this problem, accurately counting our EMS 
personnel which will allow them to receive 
the adequate tools and resources they 
need. I’m grateful for my colleagues’ biparti-
san support passing this bill out of commit-
tee and I’ll continue to push for this bill to be 
passed by the full House.


